
 
04.07.24- Sports and Family Day-
family and friends invited 
08.07.24- CDAT 10th anniversary 
09.07.24- 11.07.24- Climbing Trip for
years 1-6 (Reception are having their
own little special day in school) 
10.07.24 Leavers service at the
Cathedral (no parents)
16.07.24 Wellbeing day- positive
ponies visit
17.07.24 Leavers service at St Peters
with Rev.Rhodes (parents invited)  
9.15am at church 
18.07.24
23.07.24 Leavers assembly - all
parents invited
24.07.24 Last day of this academic
year and the traditional leavers arch-
2pm 
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With God’s love we can fly

C L U B S

T U E S D A Y -  Y E A R  6  C L U B  W I T H  M R S  G O U R L E Y  
T U E S D A Y -  C H O I R  W I T H  M R S  F E A R N L E Y
W E D N E S D A Y -  T H E A T R E  C L U B  W I T H  M R S  P A V I A
T H U R S D A Y -  P E  C L U B  W I T H  M I S S  R E Y N O L D S  

Sports and Family Afternoon
Thanks to everyone who attended yesterdays Sports and Family afternoon. I do
think there were perhaps some hard boiled eggs in there somewhere as they
definitely were bouncing a lot this year! Definitely the best yet Egg throwing
competition. 
We managed to raise £163.28 yesterday so thank you for your generosity- this
will go towards the positive ponies experience on the 16th July.
Thanks to the parents who helped out as well. Much appreciated. As always a
huge thanks to Ms Totty for bringing the traditional games to school. The
children really enjoy them! 

Residential
A huge well done to our Year 6's for a fantastic residential. They were well and
truly worn out at the end of the residential- They did zorbing, archery, climbing
wall, team games, fire lighting  and lots of fun team games as well as pizzas
and hot chocolate and smores in front of the fire, 

A huge thank you to Orbis Adventure and well done to the children for being
such super stars. 

CDAT 10th Anniversary - our full time pupils are going to Stretton St Matthews
Church on Monday to help celebrate CDATs 10th anniversary - we look forward
to being able to celebrate with our family of schools. 

Wellbeing day
We will have the positive ponies back in school on the 16th as well as lots of
lovey activities throughout the day- more info to follow. 

Climbing Trip 
If your child is in years 1-6 please make sure you have returned your permission
slips for the climbing trip 

Photographs
The photographs taken this week were wonderful- a huge thanks to Magda for
taking them for us. The proofs will be sent out at the start of next week to
gather interest and ready for you to place orders if you wish

Have a great weekend
Mrs Gourley 
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